
Are you ready to 
reopen?

Talk to experts at the next
LONG GROVE BUSINESS 

INFORMATIONAL WEBINAR              
at 6:00 p.m. on June 8

u Sam Toia, President & CEO of the Illinois 
Restaurant Association (IRA), will discuss the 
current regulations on dining at restaurants 
and the IRA's efforts to allow for expanded 
indoor and outdoor dining in Phase 3.

u Lawrence J. Mackey of the Lake County 
Health Department will provide industry 
specific guidelines for all businesses from 
restaurants to youth sports programs.

u Join through Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4575598732

u Meeting ID: 457 559 8732 / Password: 252614

BUSINESSES Do you have questions 
about what you need to do to open 
your store, salon, restaurant?

CUSTOMERS Do you wonder what 
you should expect when you visit a 
store, salon, or restaurant?

How long will Phase 3 last and what 
comes next?

Organized by the Long Grove Economic Development Commission
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